
Bolivar Road School 
“The Address for Success” 

Bolivar 
B.E.A.R.S. 

The character trait for 

March is: 

PERSEVERANCE 
(Please go to the  
Bolivar Webpage 
 to find out more 

information.)

Principal’s Monthly Message 
I hope our students and families enjoyed the winter break.  It’s always nice to have some time to 

recharge the batteries as we move through the school year.  Before we know it, Spring will be here. 

March brings new lessons and new learning.  Our staff continues to work with our students to 
help them learn and grow.  The schoolwork becomes more sophisticated, but the students are doing a 
great job progressing! 

It is exciting to watch our students grow and learn as they move through the school year. Finally, 
we want to thank you for your continued support. This school and community partnership is influential 
to our students. 

Mr. Carulli

Please help the office staff by 
remembering the following:

• Once the school day has begun, requests 
to change a students dismissal plan should 
be for emergencies only and need to be 
emailed by 1:00 pm to Mrs. Just @ 
jjust@chittenangoschools.org.


• All early pickups must be before 2:30 pm 
due to bussing and parent pickup lineups.


• Notes on yellow “Home to School Note” pads should be sent the 
morning of appointments and when returning from an absence.


Thank you!

How Lucky You Are When You 
Save With Dollar Dog!

Not everyone can be a Dollar Dog saver.  Only the lucky ones 
are.  If you take advantage of our school’s in-school banking 
program, you are both lucky and smart.  Lucky because you 
have already started saving for your future and smart because 
now is the time to start saving and learning good money saving 
habits.

Not yet a Dollar Dog saver?  Contact Carley Furco at 
315.728.3559 or cfurco@empowerfcu.com to join. 
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March 2022 

Dear Family & Friends of Bolivar Road,  

We hope you all had a healthy and restful Winter Break. 
Have you heard? It’s almost time to order your child(ren) a 
2021/2022 yearbook! Keep an eye out for more information 
to order.  
   What’s next?  

PTA Meeting - Thursday, March 17th at 6:00 pm via Zoom. 
Please email us at BolivarPTA@gmail.com for the link. 

Staff Appreciation - This will be in late Spring (dates TBD).  
We need all hands on deck to make it an amazing week for 
our staff.  We are still brainstorming ideas for moving forward 
with the Covid-19 guidelines. If you’re crafty with small gifts, 
or you’re able to donate food or gift cards, we’d love to hear 
from you. Please email us at BolivarPTA@gmail.com if you 
can help.  

Text @bolivarrd to 81010 for school event and activity reminders!

Like us on Facebook to stay connected.   
  

Search Bolivar Road Elementary PTA 
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We don’t make the school run; 
we help make it fun!
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